Water Samples Following L’Orignal Flood

Important notice to L’Orignal residents affected by the flood. If you want to leave
your well water samples (thanks to the bottle kits supplied by Public Health
Ontario) to the Hawkesbury office (134, Main Street) of the Eastern Ontario
Health Unit (EOHU), staff can only accept water samples until tomorrow
(Thursday, May 18, 2017) on account of the long weekend. Furthermore, to
ensure proper handling of the water samples, the bottles are to be kept cold and
not left out to ambiant air (example: such as outside the door during the lunch
hour). Finally, office hours to drop off your samples are from 8 :30 a.m. to 12 :00
(closed for lunch) and from 1 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. as the Purolator messenger
service leaves that office at that time. You may drop off later samples during
those same business hours as of next Tuesday.

Meanwhile, Champlain Township continues to offer bottled water to affected
residents. You may pick some up at the Chalet-abri (772 Front Road West) in
L’Orignal between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m. 7 days a week until further notice.



